
Keith Collins 
 
I worked in the oil industry but I can't condone this action on your part. I have noticed that
Badwater Creek runs much later into the summer than it used to back in the 1980s, so I suspect you
are already allowing production water to flow into Boysen without public comment. Make them
reinject it.
 


